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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Foundation for Louisiana Students 
3113 Valley Creek Drive 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 

 1st Floor Conference Room 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Finance Committee Meeting and Regular Board Meeting of 
the Foundation for Louisiana Students is cancelled for Tuesday, July 27, 2021. 
 
The next Finance Committee Meeting and Regular Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 
August 24, 2021.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Public Comments: Public comments may be submitted via email before or during the meetings 
to Joan Magee:  jmagee@uview.academy 
 
Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and accommodate persons with a disability. Please 
contact Joan Magee at 225-252-8141 or via email at jmagee@uview.academy. 
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